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Joint Information Center Activated 
At the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant 

 

CARLSBAD, N.M., 8/4/2015 9:36 PM (MDT) – The Joint Information 

Center (JIC) has been activated at the Skeen-Whitlock Building located at 4021 

National Parks Highway.  The activation occurred as a precautionary measure 

due to elevated radiological readings at the WIPP. More information will be 

provided as it becomes available. 

 

The JIC was activated to provide emergency public information.  For 

updated information, members of the public can call (575) 234-7380.  The news 

media telephone number is (575) 234-7305. Updates will also be provided on 

Twitter @WIPPNEWS. 
 

 

 


